
 

                                       

 

                                   City of Neenah 
                    Board of Public Works Agenda  

Tuesday, May 27, 2025 at 11:30 AM 
                          Hauser Room 

                                    Neenah City Hall 
                                   211 Walnut Street 
 

 
I. Call to order. 

Mayor Lang called the meeting to  11:33AM 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Mayor Lang, Director of Community Development & Assessment 
Nieforth, Director of Public Works Kaiser, City Attorney Rashid, Alderman Lendrum. 
 
ALSO PRESENT: Director Kading, Clerk Nagel, and Alderman Bruno./ 
 
EXCUSED: Director of Finance Rasmussen and Alderman Ellis. 
 

II. Approval of the minutes of the May 15, 2025 meeting.  (Minutes can be found on the city 
website) 
MSC Lendrum/Kaiser to approve the May 15, 2025 minutes as written, all voting aye. 
 

III. Appearances 
A. None. 

  
IV. Unfinished Business. 

A. None. 
 
V. New Business. 

A. Park and Recreation  

1. Recommend Council award the bid to complete the scope of services outlines 
in the bid specifications for Doty Park Phase 1 Shoreline Improvements to 
Vinton Construction, Two Rivers, WI, in the amount of $1,266,181.80 utilizing 
2025 Capital Improvement Project Funds. 
MSC Lendrum/Nieforth to recommend Council award the bid to complete 
the scope of services outlines in the bid specifications for Doty Park 
Phase 1 Shoreline Improvements to Vinton Construction, Two Rivers, WI, 
in the amount of $1,266,181.80 utilizing 2025 Capital Improvement Project 
Funds, all voting aye.  
 
Director Kading advised there were six bids received with Vinton Construction 
being the low bidder. Vinton was vetted for shoreline restoration work by staff. 
Due to the bid coming in much lower than expected, Director Kading is working 
with the DNR in hopes of expanding the project in order to use the full grant 
monies awarded. At this point, the understand is that the DNR has granted the 
project expansion. A copy of the project was map was asked to be included in 
the Council packet to give Council a visual on where the work is being done.  
This map was provided by Director Kading and is attached to the minutes of 
this meeting. There was discussion on options to discourage geese from 
coming onto the boardwalk. 
 
 

IV. Any announcements/questions for the Board. 
A. None. 
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V. Adjournment. 

MSC Lendrum Nieforth to adjourn, all voting aye. Meeting adjourned at 11:41AM. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Charlotte Nagel, City Clerk 

 






